
 

OŶliŶe payŵeŶt for pareŶts ǁorks like ǀirtual cash! You doŶ’t haǀe to giǀe your 
kids real money to spend on the Book Fair, instead you send the wish list with 

your payment details.    

 

 Please refer to your Book Fair invitation, or contact your school, to confirm 

the details of your upcoming Book Fair. 

 After your payment has been accepted, you will be given an 8-digit receipt 

number. Please record your receipt number in the space provided on the 

wish list. 

 Please note that making a payment does Ŷot order your Đhild’s ďooks. If 
the book is not available at the fair anymore, we can reorder this item 

once the fair is finalized. 

 All the books from the Book Fair can be reordered. Novelty items (erasers, 

pens, sharpeners, etc), posters and wacky packs cannot be reordered. We 

suggest to choose something else for the same price 

 You can only pay for books from the Book Fair. To order books from Book 

Club, please go to your LOOP app. 

 

Book Fairs are the perfect instance for children to have the freedom to pick 

their own ďooks! That’s why this kiŶd of payŵeŶt is not for any book in 

particular, this payment represents virtual cash.  



 

 

 Go to https://parentpayments.scholastic.com.au/BookFairs 

 

 Select your state or suburb 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 Pick your school 

 

 

 Write down your details 

Make sure the school name matches with the fair number (highlighted)  

 

 

 



 

 Write down your card details  

 

 

 Once your payment is done, please fill up your wish list to use as 

a voucher.  

Is important to fill: 8-digit receipt number, amount payed, name of student.  

Remember to send this wish list with the student before the fair is over. If you have any problems or 

if you need a refund, you will need your receipt number.  

 

 



 


